
 

 

 
 

December 14, 2022 
 
Dr. Susan Harden 
Faculty President 
UNC Charlotte 
 
Dear Susan: 
  

In accordance with the procedure concerning the change of departmental names, I am 
forwarding a request from The William States Lee College of Engineering to change the name of 
the Department of Systems Engineering and Engineering Management to the Department of 
Industrial and Systems Engineering.   

 
The justification for the name change is attached.  I ask that it be considered for faculty 

approval at the next Faculty Executive Committee meeting. 
        

Sincerely, 

       
Joan F. Lorden 
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

 
 
Attachment 
 
 
cc: Rob Keynton, Dean, The William States Lee College of Engineering 
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